
PUBLIC NOTICE

The School District of Beloit is hosting a Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Unity Banquet on
Monday, January 16, 2017, from 8:00-10:00 a.m. at the Eclipse Center, 3 Eclipse Blvd,
Beloit, WI 53511. A quorum of City Council members may be present.

Lori Curtis Luther, City Manager

Dated: January 12, 2017
Lorena Rae Stottler
City Clerk
www.beloitwi.gov

** Please note that, upon reasonable notice, at least 24 hours in advance, efforts will be made to accommodate the
needs of disabled individuals through appropriate aids and services. For additional information to request this
service, please contact the City Clerks Office at 364-6680, 100 State Street, Beloit WI 53511.


